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City of Baton Rouge Paul Narcisse

ADDENDUM NO. 1
September 11, 2023

To: All Bidders for 2023-20 Home Rehabilitation & Lead
Hazard Reduction Program

RE: Cancellation of Request for Qualifications

This is an official notification that the City of Baton Rouge/Parish of East Baton
Rouge Purchasing Division has cancelled the above mentioned request for
qualification, due to administrative error. When it is rebid, you will be offered
the opportunity to bid on the new request.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

If additional information is required, please contact Purchasing Analyst Tian
Clark at (225) 389-3259, ext. 3271, or email tmclark@brla.gov.

Sincerely,

Paul Narcisse gj_}_‘\
Interim Purchasing Director
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